
out by an expert panel. Nine scientific meetings were organized, attended
by more than 2,000 scientists from 40 countries. Included in the technical
assistance activities were a prelininary assistance mission which visited the
Fecleration of Mai, Greece, Ivory Coast, Morocco, Sudan and Tunisia to
survey the general outlook for nuclear development in those countries. A
similar mission left in October for Mexico, El Salvador, Guatemala, Peru
and Paraguay. The year was also marked by the officiai opening of the
Agency's laboratory at Seibersdorf, the site of the Austrian reactor centre.
Its construction was macle possible by a grant from the United States
Government and its use will be ancillary to the Agency's other tasks outlined
above rather than as an independent centre of basic researcli.

Canada has continued to support fuily the activities of the IAEA and
madle a further voluntary contribution of $52,020 to the operational fund
ont of which the Agency meets requests for technical assistance. This sum
is, of course, ini addition to the assessed contribution to the regular budget,
which ini Canada's case was $ 168,863 for 1960. Canadian scientists and
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